
 

  
 

P-36204 - Rehabilitation of 57th Street Substation   
September 2025 Road Closure  

 

Dear Community Stakeholder,  

As part of ongoing efforts to rehabilitate the 57th Street Substation, located at 57th Street and 
Broadway, contractors will be performing overnight test pit work at the intersection of 57th Street and 
Broadway. This work is necessary to identify existing utilities and assess current conditions in the area.  

As a result, there will be a temporary road closure of 57th Street between 37th Avenue and Broadway 
from Thursday, September 18th, 2025, to Friday, September 19th, 2025, between the hours of 9:00pm 
and 6:00am.  

Please refer to the map below for details.  

Local and emergency traffic will be permitted access at 57th Street from both ends of the block.   

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we complete this important work.  

For questions, comments or more information, please contact:   

TC Electric, LLC  

(646) 813-6400. 

 


